
 

Foundation Stage NEEDS YOU! 

 

Come and join us on ‘Teams’ - All your 

friends will be there! 

 

‘Teams’ is a way to keep in touch with the foundation staff and all the other children in 

your class.  It is a chat based programme where you are able to type messages and send 

us photographs. 

 

You can show us what you have been up to and the learning you are doing at home.   

All staff are available to answer questions, provide support with home learning and set 

new challenges for you to complete at home. 

 

We need to get as many children on ‘Teams’ as possible – We miss 

you all so much and would love to see how you are doing. ‘Teams’ is an 

app for your phone or you can download it onto a tablet or laptop.  

It’s really easy! 

 

 

Use the email and password you were sent in the first week of school closures to log on 

and away you go!! If you do not have these details, contact the school office. 

 

 

We only have about half of children 

on our TEAM at the moment – Come 

on!!! We need YOU! 

 

 


